
Craver, Patti KI

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Julie Crocker [julie.crocker@noaa.gov] • Oo "
Wednesday, May 09, 2012 8:15 AM
Balsam, Briana
Egan, Joseph; Uttal, Susan; Susco, Jeremy; Smith, Maxwell; Logan, Dennis
Re: Pilgrim clarification question...

Yes - I got a message passed along to me last night. Jay indicated that dredging was last completed in 2011 and
that they dredge approximately once every 12 years so it was likely that dredging would occur once during the
extended operating period.

Julie

On Wed, May 9, 2012 at 8:10 AM, Balsam, Briana <Briana.Balsam(a nrc.gov> wrote:

Julie,

My contact at Entergy, Joe Egan, let me know that his boss, Jay Scheffer, spoke with Mark Murray-Brown at
your office yesterday afternoon to answer your questions about dredging at Pilgrim. Can you confirm that you
got the information you need from their discussion? Thanks,

Briana

Briana A. Balsam

Biologist

Division of License Renewal

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

301-415-1042

briana.balsam~nrc.Rov
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From: Julie Crocker [mailto:julie.crockeranoaa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2012 2:20 PM
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: Pilgrim clarification question...

Hi Briana -

I am working on addressing edits to our consultation letter -- the issue of dredging has come up. Could you
please clarify whether maintenance dredging of the intake canal or any other location is required as part of the
license and whether NRC considers dredging as part of the action under consideration?

Thanks,

Julie

.lule (rocker

Piutected RCS,4lur1cs I)ix.l ioi

Northeaist Regional Office

National MIarine Fisheries Service

55 (IJteal IReplublic D.)rive
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Julie Crocker
Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
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